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MY PERSONAL DETAILS ARE CONFIDENTIAL 

Thank you for the opportunity to make a Submission to the Inquiry. 

In particular, I am concerned about the disrespect and environmental vandalism of cutting 

down trees. 

My specific concerns follow: Trees are a major source of amenity, particularly in cities where 

greenspace and natural bush is limited. Many have been destroyed as result of this project, 

and this should be halted. It is a disgrace that significant trees commemorating veterans have 

been cut down. This should not go unpunished, and the trees restored or replaced at the 

minister's cost. Thank you for considering my Submission. 

Yours sincerely,  

This email was sent via Do Gooder, a 

website that allows people to contact you regarding issues they consider important.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




